
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

It’s been a busy and exciting week as, in addition to usual school activities, we 
have had cookery workshops and World Book Day events taking place. Thank 
you to all parents and carers for sending children in on Tuesday ready for World 
Book Day. The children have really enjoyed the special events this week and we 
aim to keep on providing these opportunities for our children right throughout the 
year.  
 
Next week, I am holding a coffee morning at Langtons Hall for our parents (see 
date and time on the right hand side). Please do come along as I will be sharing 
further information about how you can support your child at home, as well as hav-
ing a general catch up with parents. Look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Parents’ Evening letters went out to all parents this week. We will be sending out 
appointment confirmations next week and these will be allocated on a first come 
first served basis.  

  Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 9 March 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

In Bluebell Class, our Star of the Week is 
Ilias! Ilias has been extremely kind and 
caring towards his peers this week. Any 
time that he has seen another child upset, 
he has stopped what he is doing to ask 
what is wrong and try to comfort them. 
We're all very proud of what a lovely friend 
you have been this week, Ilias. Keep it up! 
 
In Sunflower Class, our Star of the Week 
is Leah!  
Leah has shown superb  perseverance 
and hard work all week at every task she 
has been asked to complete. She has set 
a great example for her classmates with 
her attitude to learning. A super effort!  

Attendance this week for Bluebell Class was 98%. Attendance for Sunflower Class was 
97%. Well done to Bluebell Class for having very high attendance this week!  
 
We will be handing out prizes at the end of this term for the children with the best attend-
ance, and the children with the most improved attendance. These prizes will include chil-
dren’s books and cinema vouchers.  

ATTENDANCE 

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Spring Term 2018 
Monday 12 March 

Coffee morning for parents 
(starting at 9.20am) 

Wednesday 28 March 
Parent’s Evening  

Thursday 29 March 
Last day of term 

Summer Term 2018 
Monday 16 April 

Staff training day—school 
closed 

Tuesday 17 April 
Children’s first day of term 

Thursday 3 May 
Staff training day—school 

closed 
Monday 7 May 

Bank Holiday—school 
closed 

Monday 21 May 

School photographer taking 
photos of children and staff 

Friday 25 May 
Children break up for half 

term 
Monday 4 June  

Children return to school  
Thursday 5 July 
Parent’s Evening  

Friday 6 July  
Staff training day—school 

closed 
Friday 20 July  
Last day of term 

 
*Dates may be added and 

amended as and when necessary 

KEY DATES 2017/18 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 



Our chefs, Mark and David, came in this week to show the children how to make a couple of meals and dis-
cuss healthy eating. The children had a great time smelling vegetables, stirring noodles and making pancake 
rolls!  

World Book Day was a great day for all! Staff and children enjoyed dressing up as their favourite characters 
and doing lots of reading related activities on the day.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We also gave out prizes to the winner and runner up in each class with 
the best costume. This was very hard as so many of our children had 
put in a super effort with their costumes! However, congratulations to 
Logan and Anastasia in Reception, and Nadia and Rehan in Y1 for be-
ing our prize winners this year.  

WORLD BOOK DAY! 

 HEALTHY EATING WORKSHOPS 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 


